
COUNCIL MEETING – 8TH MAY 2013  
ITEM 13 – MEMBERS’ QUESTION TIME 

 

The following question has been submitted by Councillor Walmsley for 
response by the Cabinet Member for Access and Communities:-  

 
 

“It is highly commendable that a motion should be put to Council about 
continued support of fair trade, but shouldn’t the motion be widened to include 
fair conditions and pay – particularly when we hear about disasters such as 
the latest tragedy in Bangladesh?” 
   

 
 

 
 

 
 
 


